
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2007 08:49 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

05/01/2007

* I have just added 17 superb pieces to the website.  Numerous fine gem crystal specimens, as well as a few other excellent things 

  

* I have also just updated the auction site with 48 new specimens - a great lot this week, many from our regular stock - be sure to 
check these out! 

  

* There are now 772 searchable specimens on the website - there is something for everyone 

  

*  See us this weekend in Dallas, Texas 

  

We are currently traveling - if you contact us please be patient and we will get back to you. 

  

Dan Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let me know. 


